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BUILDING CODE COUNCIL 
SUBCOMMITTEE OF COUNTY BUILDING OFFICIALS 

MINUTES OF APRIL 27, 2009 MEETING 
 
 
Members in Attendance: Douglas Haigh (via VCC), Timothy Hiu, Brian Kajikawa, 
and Ralph Nagamine.       
Staff present: Lawrence Uyehara and Kerry Yoneshige, Department of Accounting 
and General Services (DAGS) 
Public: Kraig Stevenson (Via teleconference),  Gregg Serikaku, Plumbing and 
Mechanical Contractor’s Association, Dwight Perkins, IAPMO, and Vernon Taa, 
Plumbers union local 675 
 

1. Timothy Hiu convened the meeting at 9:15 a.m. 
 

2. Minutes of the April 7, 2009 meeting were reviewed and approved. 
 

3. Dwight Perkins of IAPMO discussed his submittal on plumbing fixtures and 
the Subcommittee reviewed it.  
 

4. The Subcommittee reviewed and discussed the Draft #3 of the 
amendments the Uniform Plumbing Code (UPC).  The following revisions 
were made: 
a.  After discussion, a motion was made by Ralph and seconded by Doug  

that would revise section 3-183-9 to eliminate chapter 412 and replacing 
it with a reference to Chapter 29 of the International Building Code (IBC) 
for toilet requirements.  The motion was approved unanimously by the 
Committee.   

b. Table 16-1, ramseyer format revisions to the table by underlining the 
additions for Water supply wells, underline 304,800 mm, and for 
Disposal Field, underline 5 and 1,524 mm.   

 
5. Ralph requested that the motion made to section 3-183-9 be revised to 

 include that Table 4-1 and Table A were also being deleted.  A motion was 
 made by Ralph, seconded by Brian and unanimously approved by the 
 subcommittee. 

 
6. The subcommittee discussed the need to revise the amendments to the 

IBC for the amendment to section 3-183-9.  The subcommittee concluded 
that since the chapter was never deleted that no revision to the IBC 
amendments were necessary.   
 

7. Ralph made a motion to adopt draft #3 of the amendments to the Uniform 
 Plumbing Code with the revisions noted in item 4 of the minutes.  Brian 
 seconded the motion and the subcommittee unanimously approved it. 
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8. Ralph made a motion to forward the Uniform Plumbing Code and 
 amendments to the Building Code Council.  The motion was seconded by 
 Brian and the subcommittee unanimously approved it.  

 
9. The next meeting will be scheduled when the International Residential 

 Code is forwarded to the subcommittee.   
 

10. The meeting was adjourned at 9:55 am. 
 
 

 


